
From: Shelly Bilberry
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: Re: Spill in Loco Hills
Date: Friday, June 03, 2016 12:25:40 PM

We will get it taken care of and submit paperwork degenerate complete for re-inspection. 

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 3, 2016, at 1:06 PM, Patterson, Heather, EMNRD <Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us>
wrote:

Ms. Bilberry,
 
BLM inspectors have discovered a spill on a J. Cleo Thompson location.  Please
investigate and get back to me as soon as you can.
 
Thank you,
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
 
From: Jones, Kellie, EMNRD 
Sent: Friday, June 03, 2016 7:34 AM
To: Price, Henryetta
Cc: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: FW: Spill in Loco Hills
 
Henryetta,
 
I am forwarding this to Heather and Mike to review.
 
Thanks!
 
Kellie Jones
District Geologist Artesia
Oil Conservation Division, EMNRD
Office - 575 748 1283 xt. 103
Fax - 575 748 9720
E-Mail:  kellie.jones@state.nm.us
 
 
 
From: Price, Henryetta [mailto:hprice@blm.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, June 02, 2016 12:37 PM
To: Jones, Kellie, EMNRD
Subject: Spill in Loco Hills
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Hey Kellie,
 
Just wondering if this location has been reported to you yet. It was found by our
Natural Resource Specialist while doing a survey last Thursday. My pictures were
taken the next day. They have  not communicated with me yet. No C141 has been
across my desk. I have not given them approval for additional surface disturbace
since I needed to check for Arc and such. 
 

Henryetta Price
Environmental Protection Specialist
Bureau Of Land Management
Hprice@blm.gov
Phone 575-234-5951
Cell 575-706-2780
Fax  575-234-5927
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